
Road Safety Awareness Program 

Organised by NSS WING of Sarbati Devi Women's College 

The NSS wing of Sarbati Devi Women's College organised a rally on "Road Safety 
Week"  on 13th March 2025 in order to make the people of Rajgangpur aware about the 
safety precautions to take while driving. The program was organised under the 
leadership of the NSS programme officers. All the NSS volunteers went out on the rally 
on the streets of Rajgangpur and stopped the people driving two wheelers and rewarded 
them with chocolates and those who weren't wearing helmets were advised to follow 
the traffic rules with the help of posters. The people driving four wheelers were advised 
to wear their seat belts properly and observe other traffic rules. The students also tried 
to make the residents of Rajgangpur aware through their posters and slogans on road 
safety. The program concluded with the distribution of refreshments. 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 


